
 

 
 

 
 
 
04 July 2023 
 
Dear School Head/School Leader: 
 
Warm greetings from PEAC! 
 
The Private Education Assistance Committee’s mission is to enable quality, sustainability, 
and innovation of the private education sector in support of national development. It is 
important that leaders in the education sector are able to respond to the changing landscape.  
 
PEAC has worked with the Lee Kuan Yew School of Public Policy (LKYSPP) on successful runs 
of the programs on Transforming Higher Education Leaders through Effective Policy Reforms 
since 2018 and Data Science Analytics: From Data to Insights in February 2023. 
 
We are pleased to announce the second batch of the executive program on Data Science 
Analytics: From Data to Insights designed and developed for PEAC by LKYSPP of the 
National University of Singapore. This program aims to equip school leaders with knowledge 
to deal with big data as they navigate findings and insights from statisticians. Through the 
course, participants will have an overview of data analytics, concepts and a deeper 
understanding of data applications.  

The three-day executive course is an in-person program that will be held on September 6-
8, 2023 at the Bukit Timah Campus of the National University of Singapore. There is a course 
fee of PHP 100,000.00 which includes electronic course materials, hard copy certificate, 
lunch and refreshments. 

Participants are expected to cover and handle their own flights, airport transfer, 
accommodations, daily transportation, insurance, incidentals, and other living expenses 
which are excluded from the course fee. 

Participants must also have a minimum 6-month passport validity to enter Singapore and 
must meet the general entry requirements stated at https://www.ica.gov.sg/enter-transit-
depart/entering-singapore.  

Slots are very limited. To reserve a slot, please send a letter addressed to the Executive 
Director of PEAC expressing interest to join the executive program. Indicate in the letter 
your complete name, designation, name of institution/organization, email address, and 
mobile number and send the letter to mayie.dimalanta@peac.org.ph. You may also contact 
Ms. Mayie Dimalanta at 0917.599.1103. 
 
Ms. Rhodora Angela F. Ferrer 
Executive Director 
Private Education Assistance Committee 

https://www.ica.gov.sg/enter-transit-depart/entering-singapore
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Please wait for the confirmation email from the Training and Development Unit (TDU) before 
proceeding to the payment procedure. Making the payment without the confirmation from 
TDU does not guarantee your slot. 
 
Deadline of reservation is on August 14, 2023 and deadline of payment is on August 
18, 2023. 
 
Reserved slots will be considered final upon receipt of the payment. Please deposit payment 
in peso to the bank account below and email the scanned copy of the deposit slip to TDU. 
 
Account Name: PEAC EXTERNALLY FUNDED PROJECT 
Account Number: C/A # 1431-0128-51 
Bank: BPI, Legaspi-Gamboa Branch 
 
The PEAC is committed to bringing quality professional development programs for school 
leaders and practitioners in education. We hope you can join this executive program as we 
continuously work together for reforms and make informed decisions with the use of Big 
Data in the education sector. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
RHODORA ANGELA F. FERRER 
Executive Director 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


